United States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510

December 10, 2015

Mr. Mark Hague Regional Administrator U.S. Environmental Protection Agency Region 7 1120I Renner Blvd Lenexa, KS 66219-9601

Dear Administrator Hague,

I am writing in support of the North Central Missouri Regional Water Commission's application for Brownfields grants through the Environmental Protection Agency.

The North Central Missouri Regional Water Commission is responsible for constructing a water supply reservoir to address an acute and chronic water supply shortage for a ten county region. The commission was successful in their application to receive funds last year and have since acquired numerous additional properties in need of cleanup. The Brownfields grant this year would assist in the continued cleanup of these sites therefore contributing to the creation of a safe and adequate water supply for at least ten counties in North Central Missouri. Additionally, providing funding for this cleanup will also contribute to future economic development in the area and much needed job creation.

It is for these reasons, I support their efforts and I hope you will give full and fair consideration to this application. Please keep me informed on the progress of this request.

Again, thank you for contacting me. Please do not hesitate to contact me in the future if I can be of further assistance to you on this or any other issue.

Sincerely,

Claire McCaskill United States Senator IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OFFICE INDICATED:

555 INDEPENDENCE
ROOM 1600

CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 63703
(573) 651-0964
FAX: (573) 334-4278

28 NORTH 8TH STREET
SUITE 500
COLUMBIA, MO 65201
(573) 442-7130
FAX: (573) 442-7140

4141 PENNSYLVANIA AVENUE
SUITE 101

KANSAS CITY, MO 64111
(816) 421–1639
FAX: (816) 421–2562

5850 DELMAR BOULEVARD SUITE A ST. LOUIS, MO 63112 (314) 367–1364 FAX: (314) 361–8649

324 PARK CENTRAL WEST
SUITE 101
SPRINGFIELD, MO 65806
(417) 868–8745
FAX: (417) 831–1349

http://mccaskill.senate.gov